From: Trisha Johnson <trishamarsh@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 1:20 PM

To: SLGFD <SLGFD@nctreasurer.com>

Subject: Bald Head Island Ferry System

As a property owner on Bald Head Island, the ownership and operations of the BHI ferry is of
utmost concern to me.

BHITA is not designed to adequately represent the residents, owners and workers on BHI and
they have no functional capacity to run a transportation system. The ownership of the ferry by
BHITA is not in the best interest of those who rely on the ferry system to access their homes
and their livelihoods.

| respectfully request that the LGC denies the application of BHITA to buy the ferry system. It is
best for the Village of BHI to be allowed to purchase and run the ferry system.

Kind Regards,
Trisha Johnson

Sent from my iPhone



From: Jan Zachariasse <janz@inzet.co>

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 4:40 PM
To: SLGFD <SLGFD@nctreasurer.com>

Subject: Bald Head Island Transportation.

To whom it may concern...

My wife and I are owners on Bald Head Island and we wish to express our desire that the North
Carolina Local Government Commission (LGC) approve the purchase of the Bald Head Island
transportation assets from Bald Head Island Limited.

Should you wish to contact us — or provide further information regarding the transaction —
please feel free to contact us.

Cordially,

(Mr.) Jan A. Zachariasse
President/CEO

Inzet

Coach * Counsel * Consult
214 South King Street
Leesburg, VA 20175

c: 703.850.2051
0:571.918.0754

e: janz@inzet.co

www.inzet.co



From: trishamarsh@earthlink.net <trishamarsh@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 5:04 PM

To: SLGFD <SLGFD@nctreasurer.com>

Subject: Update on comments regarding BHI Ferry purchases

| would like to add an update to my earlier comments regarding the BHITA purchase of the BHI ferry and
its various assets.

The recent fire on Bald Head Island and the critical role the coordination between the Village, Ferry and
barge played in order to bring sufficient resources to the Island to put out the fire, highlight how critical
it is that:
1. The assets of BHI transportation cannot be allowed to be split into separate privately
held entities
2. THE Village needs to be allowed to purchase the assets of BHI transportation in their
entirety for the safety and wellbeing of the island and its residents and visitors.

Please do not approve the purchase of the transportation system by BHITA but approve its purchase by
the Village.

Kind regards,
Trisha Johnson
Property owner on Bald Head



